
Public Water Supply Systems; SB 331

SB 331 makes various updates in state hazardous waste laws and public water supply 
systems laws. The bill replaces references to “small quantity generator” with “hazardous waste 
generated by persons who generate less than the amounts specified” in hazardous waste law, 
and it removes an exception in the requirements for lead-free pipes and a definition of “lead-
free” in the public water supply systems law.
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